
Changes to the 
Interdisciplinary Simulation 

Sessions planned for Fall 2020

Change Based on Feedback & Social Distancing

Shorter Sessions

Independent Pre-Work

Mask Up

Requirement

Based on feedback from prior simulation sessions and our efforts to limit the number of participants to 
promote social distancing, our Interdisciplinary Simulation Sessions will look different this fall.

Sessions will be shorter – typically between 45 mins to 1 hour. 

Most sessions will take place on Thursday mornings.  Some sessions will be planned to take place on our 
physical units, some will still take place in COGS.  We will offer a limited number of sessions on evening 
shifts. Division Directors, Nursing Leadership and Administrative Assistants will work with providers and 
nurses to ensure everyone is assigned a session.  A limited number of make-up sessions will be offered 
as well as the option to participate in the sessions at Highland Hospital.  

The required pre-learning will be completed independently online using MyPath.  Both the pre-learning and 
participation in an interdisciplinary simulation session are required to qualify for the malpractice 
reduction. 

All participants will be required to wear a mask throughout their simulated patient experience and the 
team debrief.  

All obstetric providers and obstetric nurses are required to participate in an annual simulation session.  
Our malpractice insurer (MCIC) continues to support our efforts by offering malpractice insurance 
reduction.

Availability and Scheduling


